
 

 

 

THANKSGIVING CANNED FOOD DRIVE 

FALL 2020 
 

Dear Homeroom Teachers – 
 
The MHS Interact Club invites you to join us for the MHS food drive competition 
again this year! The fun begins on  

Monday, November 9 and continues until Thursday, November 19 
(with pickup November 19 in A138) 

 
Each 3rd period homeroom will gather donated items during this time period. The 
students are asked to bring 1 or more cans of food or boxed food Items to their 
homeroom class between these dates. 
 
A classroom box to gather donations will be provided to you soon from Interact.  
If your box fills up, please have students deliver it with items to A138 to be 
counted and stored. We will keep a tally of all items by homeroom. Then you can 
continue filling up another box until the final delivery to A138 on November 19! 
 
Please challenge your kids to be the winning homeroom. This food drive benefits 
our community Christmas Angel program and provides much needed food items 
for our Melissa Community Outreach program.  Also….. 
 

Interact will award the winning homeroom with a pizza party! 
 
Thank you so much for supporting this effort and Happy early Thanksgiving! 
 

Christina Pinckney, Interact Sponsor 

Lisa Hall, Dollars and Sense, Room A138 


